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March Newsletter 

 
Spring Tournament 

Thank you to all students and families who participated in the Tournament. Everyone did a great job in their respective 

divisions and I hope you all had a good day. We will be taking a group photo of all participants on Thursday March 11th at 

7pm, please come in your Gi and bring your medals (including participant medals). 

 

March Break 

The Dojo will be closed for March Break, from Friday March 12th through Sunday March 20th, and classes will resume on 

Monday March 21st.   

 

Easter Weekend 

The Dojo will also be closed for Easter Weekend, from Friday March 25th through Monday March 28th, and classes will 

resume on Tuesday March 29th.  

 

If you have any questions, please call the Dojo 519.846.9002 or visit our website www.gorgekarate.com.  

 

Thank you, 

 Sensei Bill Stimpson 

 


